
 

HOLY TRINITY C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

THE FRIDAY BULLETIN                                                                            09.03.18 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy week. Our Lent Appeal has got off to a fantastic start with £171.50 being raised on our 

Shoesday Tuesday, which was superbly organised by Immy, Olivia and Zoe. Year 1 had fun taking part in their 

sponsored obstacle course today. Year 2 had a great day at Kew Gardens on Wednesday with the sun thankfully 

coming out after a wet start. They walked a total of 18,000 steps! Year 5 children from Pelham School joined with 

our Year 5s this week to take part in Merton on the March, a singing event organised by the Merton Music 

Foundation. We look forward to ‘marching’ to Dundonald Primary school next week. Year 6 were shocked to hear 

that Miss Hann’s office had been completely trashed this week. They are now using their detective skills to work out 

whodunit!  
 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

Just a reminder that school will close at 1.30pm on Thursday 15th March for our Parent/Teacher meetings. If you 

haven’t yet booked a slot, please sign up on ParentMail. 
 

Meeting with Chartwells 

Staff and the Chair of Governors met with Chartwells and Merton Council this week to talk about the issues and 

complaints about school lunches on behalf of pupils, parents and staff. With new senior staff in place at Chartwells, 

we are confident some changes are already taking place, and we’ll continue to work with Chartwells to find 

solutions. They are also looking into an online ordering system which we know parents would appreciate, but have 

no date yet for that. There will be an opportunity to meet Chartwells at our Parents Forum on 7 June. 
 

As mentioned last week Chartwells are keen to get feedback from parents/carers. Their ‘We’re All Ears’ survey 

will be running between Monday 12th March – Sunday 25th March 2018. The survey will be hosted online and 

can be accessed via this link: www.loveschoolmeals.co.uk/WAE 
 

A message from HOTS 

Don’t forget St Patrick’s discos next Friday 16th March. Buy your tickets from www.pta-events.co.uk/HOTS and click 

on shop and then events.  We are asking parents to adhere to a min of 2 children/ adult ratio and split the adult 

ticket price.   The Disco is a fun event for children to get together out of school hours.  Please volunteer so HOTS 

can continue to host them.  
 

Women’s FA Cup Final tickets available 

We have been sent information about tickets for the SSE Women’s FA Cup Final on Saturday 5 May 2018 at 

Wembley Stadium. Tickets for the event are £15 for adults, with children under-16 free of charge.  

Tickets can be booked at TheFA.com/Tickets. 
 

Harris Academy Wimbledon 

There is a public consultation event on 19th March from 4-8pm at High Path Community Resource Centre, 63 High 

Path, South Wimbledon, London, SW19 2JY. This is a drop in event where you can find out more about the planning 

application and hear from project consultants about their plans for the proposed development. 
 

Mothering Sunday 

Holy Trinity Church will be holding two Mothering Sunday Services this Sunday. The Early Service @ 9am is most 

suited to children under 6 and their parents/carers. The service @ 10am will be an All-Age Celebration Eucharist. 

Flowers will be given out at both services. 
 

Lost Property 

Our Lost Property box is overflowing! Our prefects do an amazing job returning named items to their rightful 

owners, but please have a good look in the box if your child has lost anything. Any unnamed items not claimed by 

Friday 23rd March will go to the charity shop. 

 

http://www.loveschoolmeals.co.uk/WAE
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/HOTS


 

Dates for your diary  

 

Date Time Event 

15th March 9.00am Robins Class Assembly 

15th March 1.45-7.00pm Parent/Teacher Meetings NB School ends at 1.30pm 

16th March 9.00am Parent Prayer Group 

16th March PM Spring Disco 

19th March  Kindness Week begins 

20th March  52 Lives Workshop 

21st March  Year 6 visit to The London Eye 

22nd March 9.00am 4T Class Assembly 

26th March 9.15am Easter Service @ Holy Trinity Church 

28th March 9.00am Easter Bonnet Parade 

29th March 2.00pm School term ends 

16th April  Summer Term starts 

20th April 9.00am Parent Prayer Group 

24th – 27th April  Year 4 PGL visit to Windmill Hill 

May  Year 2 SATS 

3rd May  School Closed  for Local Election 

14th May  Year 6 SATS week begins and Assessment week begins for other years 

18th May 9.00am Parent Prayer Group 

21st May  Book Week begins 

24th May 7.00 – 9.00pm Secondary School Information Evening 

25th May  Break up for half term 

4th June  INSET day 

5th June  2nd half of term begins 

7th June 7.00pm Parent Forum 

11th June  Year 3 and 4 Sports Day 

12th June  Year 5 and 6 Sports Day 

13th June  Reception Sports Day 

14th June  Year 1 and 2 Sports Day 

15th June  Nursery Sports Day 

15th June 9.00am Parent Prayer Group 

25th – 29th June  Year 6 School Journey to France 

13th July 9.00am Parent Prayer Group 

20th July 2.00pm School term ends 

23rd July  INSET day 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Izzy Rickards  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GROWING TOGETHER AS CHILDREN OF GOD 


